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OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR 

December 8, 2021 

 

Dr. Darryll J. Pines 

President 

University of Maryland, College Park 

1101 Thomas V. Miller, Jr.  

Administration Building 

College Park, MD 20742 

 

Dear Darryll: 

 

The Board of Regents met in public session on Friday, November 12, 2021 at Salisbury 

University. They approved the proposal from the University of Maryland, College Park to offer 

the Bachelor of Arts in Technology and Information Design. 

 

This Board action follows the recommendation for approval made at the Committee on 

Education Policy and Student Life meeting on September 14, 2021. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Jay A. Perman 

Chancellor 

 

       

JAP/keb 

 

cc: Joann Boughman 

 Antoinette Coleman 

 Denise Wilkerson 


